
Feedback on Youth Employment Program 

Experience 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Program Coordinator's Name] 

[Program Name] 

[Organization Name] 

[Address] 

Dear [Program Coordinator's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to provide feedback regarding my experience in the 

Youth Employment Program that I recently participated in from [Start Date] to [End Date]. 

Overall, I found the program to be incredibly beneficial in developing my skills and preparing 

me for future employment. The workshops on resume building and interview techniques were 

particularly helpful. Additionally, the opportunity to participate in internships allowed me to gain 

practical experience in a real-world setting. 

However, I believe there could be improvements in the mentorship aspect of the program. While 

I appreciated the guidance provided, more one-on-one mentorship would have enhanced my 

learning experience. 

Thank you for the opportunity to be part of this program. I am looking forward to applying what 

I have learned as I continue my career journey. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


